INTERNATIONAL INDIAN SCHOOL - DAMMAM

REF: IIS: PRINC: CIR: 1058:17 11 September 2017
Circular

Dear Parents

“Greetings from IIS Dammam”.

This is to intimate you that the Parents’ Day scheduled for classes I to Y (both Boys & Girls
Sections) on Saturday, 16™ September 2017 is postponed to Saturday, 30" September 2017.
Detailed intimation will be given later.

With regards

55 Bl )

Dr. E K MOHAMMED SHBAFFE
Principal & HOI




